Our Ref:

SB/JD/003

Your Ref: Contact:

Tel: 01698 274907

E Mail: enquiries-at-noble@northlan.org.uk

Date: 5th September 2025



Education and Families

Suzanne Brown

Head Teacher (Acting)

Noble Primary School

Shirrel Avenue

Bellshill ML4 1JR

www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk

Dear Parent/Carer,

Open Hour - Tuesday 9th September 2025

We would like to invite you to visit your child within their class on Tuesday 9th September between 1.45pm and 2.45pm. During your visit, classes will be showcasing some of their topic work.

Although the teacher will be present, he/she will not be available for in-depth discussions, as the class will be working as near normal as is possible. We would ask that only one adult represents their child or children within their class at one time. This is to reduce congestion within the school, and not overwhelm the children with too many adults. If you have children working across different stages, another adult may attend, or you can split your time between classes. If you wish to take turns in your child's classroom, this is permitted also.

Please note, we kindly ask that there is no photography or filming as not all children have consent.

We look forward to having you with us and thank you for your co-operation.

Yours faithfully,

Suzanne Brown

Mrs S Brown Acting Head Teacher









